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Ottawa, 23rd June 1917.

Sir,-

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 18th instant and will await your further report

after your visit to the boundary between the Caughnawaga

Indian reserve and the Chateauquay lands. I have however

to say that you should use every possible endeavour to

induce the white owners of the adjacent lands to agree

to pay half the cost of the proposed line hence. If the

said white owners are agreed to the line as indicated by

P.J.Deliele, no survey will be necessary. The fence

should not be built until the said parties are agreed

on the location of the said line.

Your obedient servant,

S. Schmid.

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

J.M.Brosseau Esq.,

Indian Agent,

St. Constant
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